
 

PUBLIC 

 

Notification of Updating <Tariff of Accounts and Services for Wealth and 

Personal Banking Business> 

 

Dear Customer：  

 

The “Tariff of Accounts and Services for Wealth and Personal Banking 

Business” has been updated and it will come into effect on 10 November, 2022. The 

updates are: 

 

Remove the monthly service fee for Global Private Banking customers 

 

The updated “Tariff of Accounts and Services for Wealth and Personal Banking 

Business” is available in all branch networks in mainland China and you may inquire 

branch staff for details. You may also visit www.hsbc.com.cn to review updated 

tariff. In case of any query in respect of this update on Tariff of Accounts and 

Services, please call 95366 (or +86-21-95366 if outside of mainland China).  

 

HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited  

9 November, 2022 

 


